
 

  

 
   

 

 

Chairman Vidal called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.   

 

Attendance 

Present: 

Carlos A. Vidal 

Caren Dunn  

John J. McLaughlin  

Patrick J. O’Brien  

Jonathan Paz 

Absent: none 

 

Councillor Dunn moved approval of minutes from the November 15, 2021 meeting.  
 

New Matters: 

Grant of Location Winter Street (Recommitted) 

Joanne Calendar asked represented Eversouce.  She said she would have responses to the 

Engineering comments at the next meeting.  Councillor Paz moved to lay the matter on the table. 

The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

 

Grant of Location River Street (Recommitted) 

Councillor O’Brien moved to lay the matter on the table. The motion was approved on a voice 

vote.  

 

Private Way license for Seyon Street request from Eversource 

Chairman Vidal said the Law Department would provide their review at the next meeting. 

Councillor O’Brien moved to lay the matter on the table. The motion was approved on a voice 

vote.  

 

Class 2 renewal – 825 Main Street – Don’s Service Center, Inc. 

Councillor Paz moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was 

forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval.  

 

Class 2 renewal – 614 Moody Street – Diamond Automotive Distributors, Inc. 

Councillor McLaughlin moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the 

matter was forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval.  

 

Class 2 renewal – 143 Prospect Street – Prospect Automobile, Sale & Service, Inc 

Councillor Paz moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was 

forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval.  
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Class 2 renewal – 265 Bear Hill Road – Specialty Auto Sales Inc. 

Councillor Dunn moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was 

forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval.  

 

Councillor Dunn moved to adjourn at 7:08 pm. The motion was approved on a voice vote.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Joseph W. Vizard, Assistant City Clerk 

12/16/2021 


